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Holy See Communiqué

Today, His Eminence Cardinal Matteo Maria Zuppi, Pope Francis' envoy, was received at the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the People’s Republic of China by His Excellency Mr Li Hui, special representative for Eurasian Affairs.
The conversation, which took place in an open and cordial atmosphere, was centred on the war in Ukraine and
its dramatic consequences, emphasizing the need to unite efforts to foster dialogue and find paths leading to
peace. The problem of food security was also addressed, with the hope that cereal exports could soon be
guaranteed, especially for those countries most at risk.


